From: Gulliford, Wayne M. [mailto:Wayne.Gulliford@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, February 23, 2015 5:27 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: NCBRT's CCA Course

Steve,

I attended the evaluation for the development of a training course that will address "Decision Making in a Complex Coordinated Attack."  The meeting was held in Baton Rouge, LA from Feb 10 through the 14th.  I was invited by the National Center for Biomedical Research and Training at LSU in my capacity as an experienced CPD command member that participates in NCBRT's Law Enforcement Advisory Council.  Airfare, lodging, meals, and rental car expenses were paid by NCBRT/LSU.  I did not receive any gifts or honoraria for participating in this evaluation.

Thank you,

Wayne

